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HB 4127 is welfare for Ranchers. It's a terrible waste of taxpayers money and is very 

bad legislation. 

 

The Wolf Compensation Program is a brilliant idea but requires more accountability 

than it is currently receiving. Throwing more money at a problem does not make it 

better, it only wastes taxpayers money. 

 

It would be  a mistake to pass this horrible legislation.  


